
FILM NIGHT KEY STAGE 2 

 

The Key Stage 2 film night on Wednesday 22nd 

January will feature Ralph Breaks the Internet. 

This is a PG film so please only send your child if 

you are happy with this.  The film will start 

straight after school and should finish at 5:30.  

Entry to the film is free but we have goodie bags (sweets, popcorn, 

satsuma and drink) available at a cost of £2 to raise money for the 

school. To get your child’s ticket, please either send in £2 in an envelope 

with your child’s name and class on by Monday 20th January or just 

give us their name and class if they do not require a goodie bag. Please 

also let us know if someone other than a parent/carer will be collecting 

your child. Many thanks as always for your support.  

Any parents who are able to assist on the evening, please let the school 

office or Sarah Heslop know.  

 

 

 


